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OCPLC Governing Board Meeting Thursday 
 

 The Okaloosa County Public Library Cooperative (OCPLC) Governing Board will 

meet Thursday, May 24, in the Niceville Library Conference Room.  The Board meeting 

will begin at 4:00 p.m. and is open to the public.   

  OCPLC members include the Destin Library, Fort Walton Beach City Library, 

Niceville Library, Mary Esther Public Library, Robert L.F. Sikes Public Library in 

Crestview, and the Valparaiso Community Library.  Find out what is going on at your local 

library, visit www. readokaloosa.org or contact 850.609.5102.   

### (Art Exhibit info follows.) 

  
  

OCPLC ART EXHIBITS: 
 

Link to library art exhibits on OCPLC website at www.readokaloosa.com.  
Crestview, Destin, Fort Walton Beach and Niceville provide rotating shows of local artists.  
Exhibits rotate every 60 days in Crestview and Ft Walton, and every 30 days in Niceville 

and Destin. Some locations there is an artist reception as well.  
 

Okaloosa Public Arts Board of Directors will hold a reception at the opening of an 
exhibit at the Destin Library  
Tuesday, May 22, 2012  

Destin Public Library, 150 Sibert Avenue in Destin 


